
 

To : All Parents  

From : Stella Wong, Executive Director 

Re : Zoom Group Training starting from 14th Jan 2022    

Date : 12th Jan 2022 

Circular No : WDM006/22 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Warm greetings! 
  

I hope this finds you well.  

 

I am sure that you are all very well aware of the latest situation of Covid-19 and the rapid spread of 
Omicron. The situation is worrying and there is a risk of massive community outbreak. In order to 
protect our children from contracting the virus or the spread of Omicron, and to be in line with EDB’s 
recent announcement about suspension of in-person classes in kindergartens and primary schools, all 
our group classes will be conducted online instead of in-person, on its original time schedule but 
having a shorter duration, starting from Friday January 14th until further notice. Please look out for an 
email that your class teacher will send to you regarding the link and logistics.       
 
Please note that all one to one therapy services and individual training from teachers will continue at 
our centres. However, If you would like to keep your child at home in light of the outbreak and this 
new Omicron Covid-19 cluster, please let us know as we will arrange Zoom or home programme for 
your child. 
 
We will be sending you an updated timetable within this week, only if rescheduling of your child’s 
individual sessions are necessary. We hope this arrangement will continue to support your child with 
their learning while protecting their health during the pandemic and Omicron outbreak.  
 

We will closely monitor the evolving situation on Covid-19 and keep you apprised of the latest updates 

and the arrangements regarding our service provision.  

 

Please stay vigilant and closely observe the personal and environment hygiene measures we sent to you 

earlier.   

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call 2521-7364 (Hong Kong Centre), 2377-9666 
(Jordan Centre) 
       
Thank you for your continued understanding and support.    
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 

Stella Wong 
Executive Director 


